
 

 
 

 

 

We are writing to you regarding a current study we, a team of researchers from universities in 

Queensland and New South Wales, are conducting that we hope is of interest to you. All health 

practitioners in Queensland with prescribing rights for antibiotics are welcome to participate.  

We have received funding through the Queensland Sexual Health Research Fund (Queensland 

Health) to better understand how different populations, including practitioners, perceive 

preventative treatments for bacterial sexually transmissible infections (STIs) through 
prophylactic use of antibiotics.  

The QR code and link below will lead to a website with further information about the survey. It 

will take less than 10 minutes to participate in the survey. Participation is completely 

anonymous. Please feel free to forward this invitation to colleagues who might be interested in 

participating in this study. 

 

Link to Survey:  

https://tinyurl.com/3pe2bysw  

 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Dr Daniel Demant 

 

 

Any questions? Please contact Daniel Demant (daniel.demant@uts.edu.au; 02 9514 5499) 
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